
For recruitment agencies

Thank you for your interest in the Solicitors Regulation Authority.

When we have a vacancy that requires recruitment agency support, we

get in touch with our preferred partners and are not looking to add to the

list at this time. Therefore we would appreciate it you did not contact us

with speculative CVs or candidate introductions.

We have a plan in place to work with additional agencies, quickly and

effectively, in the unexpected event that we need to.


